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NNEEWWSS!!    NNEEWWSS!!    NNEEWWSS!!    NNEEWWSS!!    NNEEWWSS!!    NNEEWWSS!!    NNEEWWSS!!    NNEEWWSS!!  NNEEWWSS!!    NNEEWWSS!!    NNEEWWSS!!    NNEEWWSS!!    NNEEWWSS!!  

 

PLEASE WELCOME THE NEWEST MEMBER 

OF THE SOBEL SAFE CAMP TEAM! 

 

 

We are pleased to introduce the newest member of the Sobel Camp Team! 
 

Gwenn Kudler Gelfand CSW, will assume the role of our own in-house expert in 

the myriad issues that are important to the mental health and safety of your 

campers and staff. 
 

Gwenn is a licensed certified social worker with more then 25 years experience 

working with children and adolescents. She received a Bachelor of Social Work 

from Cornell University and a Master of Social Work from Columbia University. 

 
Since 1985 she has been on staff of the Schneider Children’s Hospital in Long Island, New York and has 

worked in their departments of Psychiatry and Adolescent Medicine. 
 

In addition, she maintains a private practice in Manhasset, NY where she specializes in adolescent 

psychotherapy, the treatment of eating disorders, depression, family discord, and sexual and physical 

abuse issues. 
 

Aside from her impeccable educational and work experience credentials, Gwenn is a life long lover and 

supporter of camp! She was a camper for many years at a well renowned resident camp, and stayed on 

as both a counselor and then as a group leader. Gwenn also served as a group leader at a large Long 

Island day camp. She is a mom to three teenagers, each of whom attended resident camp. 
 

Gwenn will assist us in identifying topical issues that are important to you, helping us with practical 

solutions and advice through periodic newsletters and other communications, and will also be available 

for pre camp orientation presentations and workshops.  
 

She will be joining us on Thursday March 18th at Tri-State, so please stop by booth # 428  and say hello. 

We encourage you to talk to Gwenn about issues you would like her to address and any other items that 

come to mind! 
 

We are looking forward to a terrific 2010 summer and are eager to help you in every way we can! 

 

SSOOBBEELL  AAFFFFIILLIIAATTEESS  ––  TThhee  SSOOLLUUTTIIOONN  ffoorr  yyoouurr  CCaammpp  IInnssuurraannccee  nneeeeddss!!  
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